Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to the 2023 - 2024 academic year! We are extremely delighted as a
school community, to welcome our new and returning parents and students.
Over the summer, our staff began making preparations to welcome our
students for this new year. Thus, we are fully equipped and ready to face all
the challenges and celebrate all the joys that are certain to come our way.
Here at the home of the Saints “we shine together!”

This year we are pleased to welcome to our staff, a new preschool teacher and
a guidance counselor. We are confident they will offer the full measure of
their expertise in enhancing what we do here at St. Francis de Sales. We are a
school community, committed to excellence through unity, wisdom,
perseverance and love. St. Francis de Sales, our school’s patron saint,
demonstrated these qualities in his daily life. Hence, we strive to learn from
his example in all we do as a school community.

As we continue to be united in our work and play, we seek wisdom not only in
academics but also in living the life God has called us to. We strive to
persevere in our commitment towards excellence. Moreover, we seek to love
as God loves us and share this love with all those whom we encounter.

This year is going to be GREAT!!! Let us not only say it, but also believe it. Let
us not only believe it, but also live it. Go SAINTS!!!

Best regards,

The Administrative Team



